
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Tahoe Donner ski resort has renovated the base lodge
sundeck, enhanced tree skiing off Eagle Ridge chair, and has
installed more snowmaking.

·      Author Gini Cunningham will explore the connection
between music and memory, and revitalizing individuals with a
dementia through the simple experience of listening to music.
The free talk will be Nov. 13 from 1-3pm at Lake Tahoe Resort
Hotel in South Lake Tahoe.

·      The third annual Mike Davie Softball Tournament is
Sept. 16-17 starting at 8am at North Tahoe Regional Park in
Tahoe  Vista.  It’s  a  benefit  for  the  Placer  County  law
enforcement  chaplaincy.  For  more  info,  contact  Kristen  at
530.581.6369 or kmann@placer.ca.gov.

·      North Tahoe PUD crews will be working along Highway 28
in the Tahoe Vista and Carnelian Bay areas during the next two
weeks doing a variety of water and sewer repairs and sewer
line cleaning.  
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